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MONTH AT A GLANCE 
 

WELCOME!!! 

We are so excited to have your child enrolled in 

our program this year! September will be a 

month of getting to know each other, new 

routines and making new friends. 

TUITION 

Just a reminder, monthly tuition is due on the 1st 

of each month and is late on the 5th. Your 

tuition can be paid on your Procare app with a 

credit card or check/cash in the office to avoid 

the tech fee. 

Themes All About School and Dinosaurs 

Color Red 

Shape Circle 

Letters A,B,C,D,E 

 

 

SPECIAL DAYS 
Chapel Tuesday, September 16th 

Wednesday, September 17th 

 

Dinosaur Walk Thursday, September 18th 

Friday, September 19th 

 

 

 

 

MEET THE TEAM 

 

TIP OF THE MONTH 
Parking Lot Safety 

Please help us keep our parking lot as safe as possible by being 

mindful of others and following MWS procedures. Be patient 

with us at drop off and pick up as we teach the preschool 

children the proper procedures for arrival and dismissal, and we 

learn each car that comes through the circle drive. Also, please 

follow the guidelines that the MWS team has put in place. This 

will help keep the parking lot running smoothly and safely. Our 

main goal is keeping everyone safe. 

 

HOLIDAYS 
Monday, September 1st and 15th  

Director Cheri Johnson 

Administrative Assistant Tracy Camp 

Pre-K Teachers Tracy Thompson 

Sheila Riggs 

Denay Venetoulias 

Angela Zertuche 

Music/Motor Skills Teacher Janna Flynn 

Librarian Tracy Camp 

MWF 2 Year Old Teachers Tonya Moye 

Jeanne Rivette 

T/TH 2 Year Old Teachers Naomi Helms 

Eva Gutierrez 

MWF Toddler Teachers Stacy Kelly 

Kristen Castro 

T/TH Toddler Teachers Connie Morton 

Kristen Castro 

http://www.dpumc.org/

